
 
 

 
 
 

Churchdown Club April newsletter 
 

 
As you can imagine we don’t have a great deal to report in our April newsletter apart from 
we hope all our customers and members are staying safe and well at home. We welcomed 
the warmer weather over the Easter weekend, it has made a difference for getting out in 
the garden and enjoying a beer or a gin at home. 
 
We do try and keep the Club Facebook page active with ideas and a few ‘funnies’ on keeping 
yourselves entertained, we post links to quizzes and live music streaming, if you wish to 
follow us on Facebook or Instagram please look up ‘Churchdown Club’ 
 
Please use this email address to let us know if you need any help or assistance with food 
deliveries, medicine collection or even just an ‘online’ chat at this time – the mailbox is 
regularly monitored and we have people willing to help out in any way possible – please just 
ask. 
 
As yet we have no update on when we will be looking to reopen but continue to follow 
Government guidelines, we will keep you informed. 
 
Please stay home and stay safe. 
 
Best Wishes 
From the staff and committee at Churchdown Club. 
 


